
Music has very much been a part of my life from when I was 
little. Over the years I have had the opportunity to play my Cello 

in orchestras, string quartets and ensembles. 

After completing Musical Theatre training in London, I began 
my teaching career in the south, before moving up to Yorkshire 

over 5 years ago. 

It is a great privilege to be able to teach, helping students 
develop their musicality and creative skills. I am very much 

looking forward to this next chapter teaching with The Music 
Rooms – Selby. 


